
 

  

 

SERVICE ALERT 
 

 
December 21, 2020 

      
Curbside Collection Service Disruption for Tuesday, December 21 

Due to winter conditions, curbside collection has been suspended for all RB routes (South Wellington, 
Cassidy, Cedar, Gabriola) today, December 21. To make up for the missed collection, Waste Connections 
will be collecting the missed material as follows: 

• RB 1, 2 & 3 (South Wellington, Cassidy and Cedar) 
Waste Connections will try to collect the missed material for the next 2 days, December 22 and 
December 23. If not picked up by 5 p.m. on December 23, please set out the material on your next 
garbage collection day. 
 

• RB 4 (Gabriola) 
Waste Connections will be collecting BOTH GARBAGE and RECYCLING on your next collection day, 
December 29. Please note, only GARBAGE and RECYCLING will be collected, there will be no 
FOOD WASTE collection on December 29.  Please have your GARBAGE and RECYCLING CARTS out 
at the curb by 8 a.m. on December 29 to ensure they are collected. Regular collection will resume 
the week of January 4, 2021.  

We apologize for any inconvenience.  

Download the RDN Curbside app at rdn.bc.ca/curbside-collection-schedules for up-to-date curbside 
collection alerts, and to view your collection schedule and receive collection notifications. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://rdn.bc.ca/curbside-collection-schedules


 

 
 
  

 

For more information, please contact: 
 Solid Waste Department  
 Regional District of Nanaimo 

 
250-390-6560 

 RCommunityUtilities@rdn.bc.ca 
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